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Product Discontinuance Notification––PDN#0000426753 

February 25, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to discontinue the VPort P16-1MP-M12 Series IP 

camera because of a key component’s end-of-life. This process will effectively begin April 01, 2025. 

 

If you need any of these discontinued products for an existing project, please contact your Moxa sales 

representative to place orders before August 31, 2025. Also, please note that last-buy orders may be 

subject to availability. 

Please review the details below to determine how these discontinuances will affect your products 

and/or operations. 

 

Which products will be discontinued? 

The following product models in the VPort P06-1MP-M12 Series will be discontinued because of some 

key components are end-of-life. The replacement models will be VPort P16-2MR Series, which is 

compatible in VPort P16-1MP-M12’s form/ fit/ function. VPort P16-2MR Series is available now.  

 

Discontinued Recommended Replacement 

VPort P16-1MP-M12-CAMxx 

VPort P16-1MP-M12-IR-CAMxx 

VPort P16-2MRxxM 

VPort P16-1MP-M12-CAMxx-T 

VPort P16-1MP-M12-IR-CAMxx-T 

VPort P16-2MRxxM-T 

Note: xx means the lens models in 36 and 80. 

Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply to discontinued products. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Harry Hsiao at harry.hsiao@moxa.com, or contact your 

regional sales representative. 

https://moxa-my.sharepoint.com/personal/harry_hsiao_moxa_com/Documents/Product/Phase%20out/CT,%20MIC%20model/harry.hsiao@moxa.com

